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Adam Clapton Esq
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Market Square
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Dear Mr Clapton

Re-Appointment of Nominative Trustees to Witney Town Charity

Former Witney Town Councillor, Mr Jim King, is a Nominative Trustee to the Witney
Town Charity, appointed in October 2018, and whose term comes to an end on 26 October
2022.

He has asked the Charity to let Witney Town Council know that he is interested in
remaining as a Nominative Trustee, appointed by Witney Town Council, when his term

ends in October.

I will be grateful if you will advise the Town Council of his request and let me have their
decision in due course.

Yours sincerely

Mark G Baker
Clerk to the Trustees



